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Discussion of violence is not new to the psychiatric profession, nor to those just
entering their training. However, resident well-being has taken a strong place on the
national agenda and many organizations, including the American Psychiatric Associa-
tion (APA), are looking for ways to address the issue.

The Committee of Residents and Fellows of the APA is working with a number of
stakeholders in psychiatric education on the theme of aspects of violence in training,
including the APA Council on Medical Education and Career Development and the
Task Force on Violence, the American Association of Directors of Psychiatry Resi-
dency Training, and the American Medical Association—Resident Physician Section.
One of our current projects is to develop a curricula on violence for consideration by
programs, and to review existing strategies for training residents to assess and
manage aspects of violence.

We now turn to the readers of The Jefferson Journal of Psychiatry and call for
expertise in this area. The fall edition of the Journal will have a section on violence and
psychiatric training, and we call for submissions on this theme. Submissions may
include personal narratives, literature reviews, case presentations, or more formal-
ized research reports (surveys, assessment of educational interventions, and so on).
Already published examples on this theme can be viewed on the APA’s Resident
Webpage at http://www.psych.org.

Guidelines for submission are elsewhere in this issue, and the deadline is August
31, 1999. The Journal looks forward to publishing this special edition and feels that it
may contribute to the development of useful and effective training guidelines in the
domain of violence.
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